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Restoration work is now going on at 
the FRRS at a steady pace with 
results now being seen. Top photo: 
NW -Zu WP 608 is shown working in 
the FRRS yard after being fully 
painted. It looks like a brand-new 
locomotive. Left photo: Already starting 
prep work on the next item, 0. to r) 
Justin Brewer and David Dewey are 
shown hard at work preparing the 13 
unit for a compie e washing and a 
thorough paint job. Details are inside 
this issue of the extent of restoration 
work that is now actively underway. 
Both photos by Norm Holmes. 

• Complete reports of active restoration work at the museum. 
• Advanced notice of the 1994 FRRS' lOth Anniversary activities. 

• Tentative schedule of Pacific Limited Excursion trains for next year. 


